
                                                                                                                                                   
 

                                                                                                                 
                 

  
 
 

1st April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ancient Greece  Workshop – Tuesday 6th May 2025 
 
To enhance the children’s History learning, a professional company will be coming into school for 
the day to bring Ancient Greece to life. The children will learn about the early civilisations of the 
Minoans and the Mycenaeans. They will learn about how the Gods and Goddesses featured in 
everyday life and find out about Ancient Greek soldiers and the weapons they used. The children 
will undertake practical activities such as making a class wall frieze telling the story of the Trojan 
war and playing the ancient board games. Additionally, they will practise Greek battle tactics 
through the use of archery and many more exciting ways!  
 
The workshop will take place within the normal school day on Tuesday 6th May and will be all day. 
We are asking parents for a voluntary donation of £8 to cover the cost of the workshop.  Please 
note that no parent is asked to subsidise another child.   
  
The school will fund 50% of all children who are in receipt of free school meals (benefit related 
only) £4. 
 
This is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive contributions we will 
have no alternative but to cancel the workshop. 
 
Please sign in to your ParentPay account and make payment by Friday 25th April. 
 
All events are costed in advance and based on total number of pupils due to attend. In the 
regrettable situation your child cannot attend on the day of the workshop due to absence, then 
unfortunately the school is not in the position to offer any refund.  
 
Please do contact me if you have any further queries. 
 
With best wishes, 
Miss Coverdale 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 

Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk 
Website:  www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
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